
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

Here’s what’s happening next week?  

Monday 14th September 2020 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 

 

Monday  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Tuesday 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

Bibury Oaks     

 

Thursday 

Sports Breakfast Club 8am 

PE 

Bibury Oaks  

After School Sports Club 

 

Friday 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Holidays and INSET Days – 2020/2021 

23rd October – INSET Day 

26th October – 30th October – Half Term 

21st December – 1st January – Christmas 

Holidays  

4th January – INSET Day 

15th February – 19th February – Half Term 

22nd February – INSET Day 

2nd April – Good Friday  

5th April – Easter Monday  

6th April – 16th April – Half Term  

3rd May – Early May Bank Holiday  

31st May – Spring Bank Holiday 

1st June – 4th June – Half Term 

21st July – INSET Day 

22nd July – 31st August – Summer Holidays 

 

What we have been up to this week! 

Thank you to all the children who have 

been working very hard and have settled 

back into school life very well. 

 

Acorns Class embarked on the first of 

their outdoor learning trips around our 

beautiful village of Bibury. We searched 

for minibeasts, investigated the first 

signs of autumn and experienced the 

sights and sounds of woods and fields for 

our work in English. We are so lucky to 

have these opportunities right on our 

doorstep. 

 

 
Tests 

Well done to all children for completing 

assessments at the beginning of term – 

these will enable us to identify any gaps in 

learning so that we can tailor our lessons 

and support to help children make the 

best possible progress. 

 

New approach to writing 

We are adopting the write stuff approach 

which is championed by an award winning 

educator Jane Considine, with focuses on 

rich vocabulary and provides modelled 

writing to support children. 

Illness advice and COVID  

If your child is ill with any of the 

following: 

 A temperature of 37.8 

degrees celcius or higher 

 A new and continuous 

cough 

 Loss of taste or smell 

They must be kept at home for 10 

days and the household should 

isolate for 14 days unless a 

COVID test shows they are 

negative.  If the test is negative, 

and your child no longer has 

symptoms they can come back to 

school. If your child continues to 

have symptoms they should 

continue to stay away from school 

and consider testing again after a 

few days.  If the test is positive, 

your child needs to stay off school 

for at least 10 days (longer if 

they still have symptoms) and any 

siblings need to stay off school 

for 14 days.  Please let the school 

know immediately if your child or 

anyone in the family has a positive 

COVID test result. If there are 

no tests available on line please 

keep checking as more are made 

available throughout the day. 

 

Reminders 

Please remember to social 

distance outside school when 

dropping off and collecting 

children.  Thank you. 

 

Appointments 

Due to COVID no visitors are 

allowed in the school unless an 

appointment has been made.  

Please call the office if you need 

to speak to Mrs Pascoe or your 

child’s teacher. 
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